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Our submission provides comments to some of the 124 proposed recommendations by the

Counsel Assisting on the Royal Commission into Aged Care Quality and Safety.

Dietitians Australia supports reforms to aged care systems and services to better support older

Australians who have reduced capacity to care for themselves. We consider it vital that the

aged care system is changed to improve the availability of allied health services, including

dietetic services and nutrition supports.

To view our comments, download our full submission.
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If you have questions about this submission, contact us at policy@dietitiansaustralia.org.au
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